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Tutoring and Homework Club
We have great news for our young carers, we have secured funding to restart our tutoring and homework club!

This will give our young carers somewhere to go to complete any homework they have from school, whether they simply need a quiet place to concentrate or a bit more support from qualified staff. 

Rachel, who is a qualified school teacher and former deputy head, will be running these classes at Marsden Road Health Centre every Monday (term time only), along with a member of the Young Carers Team. We have two time slots depending on the age of the young carer:

4.00pm- 5.30pm (for Primary School Children) and 5.30pm- 7.00pm (for Secondary School Children)

Spaces are limited to ensure children get the support they need, if you are interested in a place please let us know and spaces will be allocated accordingly.

Please be aware that returning this form does NOT guarantee your child a place-

***You will be contacted by Young Carers staff if you have been allocated a place***
(Please return to the Young Carers Team in person or at Marsden Road Health Centre, NE34 6RE)
I (parent/ guardian name) ____________________________________________________________ would like my child (young carers name) ________________________________________________

to have a place at the tutoring and homework club.
They are currently in (Please circle) Primary/ Secondary school at (name of school) ______________
__________________________________________________________________________________

	Telephone Number:


	

	Any medical information/allergies we should know about:
	

	Photo Consent? (please circle)

	Yes / No 

	Address:


	

	Second Number:

(emergency contact)
	

	Signature: 


	


If you wish to view our privacy policy please head over to our website
www.southtynesideyoungcarers.org 

www.facebook.com/southtyneside.youngcarers

